
Donald Sullivan, O.S.F. 
President

May 1991

Dear Graduate:

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, Faculty, 

Administrators and Staff, may I extend to each 

and everyone sincere and heartfelt congratula­

tions on the occasion of your graduation.

We hope and pray that the years you have 

spent at St. Francis College have been fruitful 

and beneficial, which will ensure you a suc­

cessful career as well as a happy life.

It is our hope that you w ill always remember 

Alma Mater with fondness and affectionate loy­

alty.

Once again, congratulations and best wishes in 

all your future endeavors.

Sincerely yours,

Donald Sullivan, O.S.F.

President

Anne Tritini, 
Administrative Assistant
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STUDENT AFFAIRS

Margaret Arcarola 
Clerk-Typist

Honey Telesco (secretary)
Dipti Jain (Director of Student Activities and International Student Advisor).
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